
Testimony For HB0059 
 

Honorable Delegates 
 
Please vote for HB0059. 
 
Hopefully, this bill may prevent poor or elderly home owners from losing their homes because of 
some snafu that prevented them from realizing that the County could sell their house because of 
a small delinquent debt to the County for unpaid water or sewer bills.  I believe this occurred 
quite a few times in Baltimore City where the bills were not sent or notices of non-payment were 
not received. 
 
Please vote for HB0059. 
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